
 

 

Customer Notice May 2020 
 

First of all I would like to thank you all for your continued support and patience during this 

difficult time. 

We hope that the measures we have put in place to help protect our staff and customers 

have not caused too much disruption and should you have any special requirements please 

do not hesitate to speak to us and we will do our best to accommodate individual needs. 

We are continuing to deliver to our usual schedule (noted below), and both our shops are 

open Monday – Saturday, 9am – 5.30pm to take orders and to the public.  

 

 (Maybole – 01655 884228 & Kirkoswald 01655 760322) 

---------------- 

Monday  - Ayr and beyond and any areas between Merkland & Ayr 

Tuesday – Girvan, Barrhill, Pinmore, Pinwherry, Colmonell, Ballantrae, 

Kirkoswald, Maidens, Turnberry & Maybole.  Stranraer fortnightly. 

Wednesday – Ayr and beyond and any areas between Merkland & Ayr 

Thursday – Barr, Straiton, Crosshill & Kirkmichael 

Friday – Ayr and beyond and any areas between Merkland & Ayr. Also Girvan, 

Maidens, Turnberry & Maybole. 

----------------- 

 As ever the team at Merkland are here to help and will strive to continue 

business as usual for all our customers  

 


